
Onsite/Special Board meeting  

Tuesday May 14, 2013 

 

 

Special Town of Medary board Meeting was called to order by Linda Seidel 

and 2
nd

 by Mike Weibel @ 4:15 pm 5:00 pm.  All Ayes 

 

Members in attendance, Bob Kei, Mike Weibel and Linda Seidel 

 

Bob Keil moved to commence the site visits at at 5:01 pm and start with the 

W5709 Stone Hill Rd. location. 

 

Following review of the W5709 Stone Hill road concerns of snow plow 

damage on the should of the road, the Town will send letter to the residents 

and inform them of their options for “recycle or cold mix”, but due to the 

“right of way” the Town will not replace grass.  The “right of way” 

measures to the landscaping on the corner of the lot. 

 

Following the Stone Hill site visit, the Board went to Meadow Wood to 

review the erosion concerns at W4591 Meadow Wood Rd. 

 

The board will request that Rollie Peters lower the top part of the 

Hengel/Love drainage ditch to help move water towards the “Love’s” 

driveway culvert.  Additionally, the Board recommended that the 

homeowners contact Erosion Control to assist with idea’s for improved 

better water flow from the aforementioned home owner lots. 

 

Additionally, pot holes were identified on Old Hickory and Meadow Wood 

Roads that will need to be filled with “cold mix patching”. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm, as motioned by Mike Weibel and 2
nd

 by Bob 

Keil, All Ayes. 


